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1/10: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of assigning Board 
officers and committee positions, a resolution honoring Trustee L’Ecluse’s service on 
the Board and a discussion on the process to fill the two Board vacancies. 
 
1/16: Regional Levee Access meeting. I attended this meeting to discuss the need 
for operations and maintenance access rights to maintain levees under the State of 
California Urban Levee Design Criteria. The meeting was attended by staff from 
SAFCA, the City of Sacramento, ARFCD, and the County of Sacramento. 
 
1/16: City of Sacramento Sump 151 Final Inspection. Superintendent Morris and I 
attended this site visit to inspect the final condition of the levee slopes and outfalls at 
the reconstructed Sump 151 Pump Station off Canterbury Road. 
 
1/21: Arcade Creek Levee Access Site Visit. Superintendent Morris and I met with 
Becky Money from MBK Engineers to look at potential access improvements at the 
South Levee of Arcade Creek near Norwood Avenue.  
 
1/24: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees Candidates 
Interviews. The Board met with 4 candidates and conducted brief interviews to 
assess their qualifications. 
 
1/28: USACE AR Common Features Hazardous Tree Investigation meeting. I 
attended this meeting to discuss the USACE’s effort to analyze lone tree scour 
potential of specific trees within the American River Floodway. 
 
1/31: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees Candidate 
Interview. The Board met with 1 candidate and conducted a brief interview to 
assess their qualifications. 
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